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Activity A talk on “Mastering Your Dissertation: Strategies for Success” by 

Prof. Malapati K. Janarthanam, Chairperson, Goa State Research 

Foundation. 

Date and time 24/06/2025 at 10.00 am 

Faculty attended 14 

Students attended 146 

Participants 160 

The 

objective/description 

of the activity 

Objective:  

The objective of the talk was to equip postgraduate students with 

essential tools, techniques, and strategies required for planning, 

writing, and successfully completing their dissertation. It aimed to 

enhance their academic writing skills, promote critical thinking, and 

guide them through the entire research process from topic selection 

to final submission. 

An email informing all the students and teaching staff about the talk 

at the Auditorium of SCS building of Goa University was sent. 

 

A talk on “Mastering Your Dissertation: Strategies for Success” was 

successfully conducted for the postgraduate students of the School 

of Chemical Sciences and the School of Physical and Applied 

Sciences. The session was held to provide students with a structured 

approach and effective strategies for dissertation. The program 

commenced with a warm welcome address by Dr. Prachi Torney, 

followed by an introduction of the esteemed guest speaker by Dr. 

Bidhan Shinkre, Vice Dean Academics. The talk was delivered by 

Prof. Janarthanam, Chairperson of the Goa State Research 

Foundation, who engaged the audience for a detailed 3-hour 

session. He shared valuable insights into the process of selecting a 

research topic, conducting literature reviews, structuring the 

dissertation, and managing timelines efficiently. Emphasis was also 

placed on research ethics and academic writing standards. 

The informative and interactive session was appreciated by the 

students and faculty alike. The event concluded with a vote of 

thanks and the presentation of a memento to the speaker by Prof. 



  





 



 

 



 



  



 



 





 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


